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I just hear about HB 2977 (1% for Wildlife) and as a 47-year resident of Oregon, I 

think it's a terrific idea. We could provide funding for precious wildlife conservation 

while at the same time maintaining a one of the lowest tourism taxes in the country. 

Win, Win. Please pass this measure and let's make it happen for all the wonderful 

creatures and habitats that make Oregon so special. 


